
 
 

Welcome Back Cub Scouts! 

Pack 119 Sign-Up Picnic 
 

Saturday, September 10, 2011 

12 noon - 3 PM 
 

Endicott Park 

Danvers, MA 01923 
 

Food, Games, and Fun!! 

 
Please join us for a time of meeting new friends, seeing old buddies, and signing up 

for another year of Cub Scouts!  Leaders will be on hand to answer your questions 

about the Cub Scouting program and our year ahead. 

 

Families are encouraged to attend. RSVP is mandatory as we need to know how 

much food to prepare.  

 

Please RSVP via email to wendyjaocbson@juno.com or feel free to telephone me at 

978-535-3172.  Please remember to also bring your check books.  Our registration 

fee has not gone up, it remains $65.00. 


